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Upcoming works – Karabar High School  

The upgrade to Karabar High School is progressing well. The project will deliver eight new permanent learning 
spaces, one new seminar space, new staff study facilities, new covered walkways and ramps and landscape and 
accessibility improvement works. 

We are writing to inform you of upcoming works on site. Over the next few weeks, concrete pours of the 
foundations for the new building will commence, followed by formwork, steel fixing and concreting the ground 
floor slab. There will be additional concrete trucks on site, as well as noise generated, between the hours of 7am 
and 5pm, Monday to Friday, and 7am to 1pm on Saturday. The trucks will enter the site off Alanbar Road. 

Over the Term 3 school holidays, electrical works within the admin building and installation of electrical mains to 
the school’s switchboard room will be completed.  

Safety of students and the school community  

Safety of students and the school community is of the highest priority to the project. The construction site is 
fenced and signed, with physical and visual separation of the construction area from the school grounds. Please 
be reminded that students and staff are prohibited from entering the construction site. 

Commencement of early works at the Queanbeyan SSP site 

Over the Term 3 school holidays, there will be consultants doing early investigations at the Queanbeyan School for 
Specific Purposes (SSP) site, which is adjacent to Karabar High School. It is anticipated that construction activity 
will commence on this site later this year, and we will keep you updated.  

If you have any queries relating to these works at Karabar High School, please contact School Infrastructure NSW 
using the contact information below. 

Thank you. 

For more information contact: 

School Infrastructure NSW 
Email: schoolinfrastructure@det.nsw.edu.au 
Phone: 1300 482 651 
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